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This article applies to:

This week’s bug fixes plus some exciting updates
on the horizon
We did some work under the hood this week, fixing up back-end bugs and one that
was impacting our QuickBooks integration . We’re also cooking up some exciting
updates that will be ready to share in the coming weeks. Stay tuned.  

Bug Fixes
QuickBooks Online and Keap were not syncing information despite a message
stating the sync was successful. (Known Issue 1904605)


